
 

  

 

Lake Treatment Scheduled! 

 

Lake Sarah Property Owners, 

 

The Curlyleaf Pondweed (CLP) lake treatment is planned for application on May 8th weather permitting.  Although 

there is always a possibility that treatment may be moved to due unfavorable conditions, it will most likely take 

place at that time. Please be on the lookout for signs and be aware of the restrictions associated with the 

treatment and please remember to shut off any thrusters or other devices to allow for maximum contact time 

and effect. 

 

We continue to make good progress towards the treatment of the invasive species on Lake Sarah and need your 

help in supporting the program. The overall water quality continues to improve which allows everyone to enjoy 

our shared resource and time on the water.  

  

LSIA is asking that if you have not already made a tax-deductible donation (suggested amount of $200) you do so 

now with your credit/debit/ApplePay, on our website:  https://www.lakesarahmn.org/membershipanddonations.  

You can also mail your donation check to:  LSIA, P.O. Box 25, Loretto, MN  55357. 

 

Many thanks to everyone who has already contributed to improving the lake we all use and love.  

 

Sincerely, 

LSIA Board of Directors 
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